
UPDATE 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
Dear Saint Anthony’s Family, 
 
COVID Questionnaire​ - Next Questionnaire is due January 30, hopefully you have submitted the January 15 
questionnaire. We are NOW in the Second Cycle of Our Campus Changes.  
COVID INFORMATION:  

● Check your emails each day, as things are constantly changing. 
● If your child is quarantined, your other children who attend Saint Anthony’s may come to school. 
● Even if your child gets tested and the results are negative, per Suffolk County Health Officials they may not 

return to school until their quarantine is over. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION WITH OUR CAMPUS CHANGES, I AM HAPPY TO REPORT THAT 
THINGS ARE WORKING WELL. OUR SECOND CYCLE BEGINS TODAY, JANUARY 19. 
 
WE LOOK DAILY TO SEE IF OUR ZIPCODE FALLS INTO A  RED, ORANGE OR YELLOW ZONE. 
PROTOCOLS FOR THOSE ZONES, INCLUDE TESTING AND EVEN CLOSURE, SO I AGAIN URGE US ALL 
TO BE MOST CAREFUL. YOU HAVE RECEIVED INFORMATION ABOUT TESTING AND A CONSENT FORM 
IF THE NEED ARISES, ALL STUDENTS IN CAMPUS 1  WILL BE SELECTED RANDOMLY FOR TESTING 
PER STATE PROTOCOLS. 
 
I URGE YOU TO KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME IF THEY FEEL ILL, ESPECIALLY SINCE THE LOCAL 
NUMBERS OF CASES ARE ON THE RISE.  WE DO NOT WANT TO SPREAD THE VIRUS. 
 
ACADEMIC EVENTS:   

● The following document contains important information about AP Exams​: ​AP Exams  
● Parents please continue to check the Portals to see how your child is doing. 
● College Center site on the SAHS homepage.  ​https://www.stanthonyshs.org/college-center/  

 
RELIGIOUS ACTIVITIES/SERVICE: 
We will be having special Devotions taking place on Friday, January 22 as we Pray for the Unborn and Respect For 
the Sanctity of Life. This is in place of our trip to Washington,DC for the Pro-Life March 

● CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: ​https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/ 
● Daily School Liturgies are at 7:30 AM Monday, Wednesday and Friday, and at 2:40PM Tuesday, Thursday 
● Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Tuesday in the Chapel as well as opportunity to receive the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
● Freshmen, Sophomore and Senior Retreats continue to go very well, Juniors will begin soon 
● Father Michael is doing a weekly reflection that can be found on the Campus Ministry page. 

https://www.stanthonyshs.org/chaplains-corner/ 
 
ATHLETICS / EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES: 

● The Athletic Directors Council's of the Boys and Girls Catholic High School Athletic Associations have voted to 
begin competitions for low-risk winter sports of Boys and Girls Winter Track and Field, Boys and Girls Bowling, and 
Boys Swimming and Diving began Monday, January 11, 2021. The high-risk sports of Basketball, Ice Hockey, 
Wrestling, and Competitive Cheer are still not permitted to begin as per the New York State Governor's office. We are 
waiting to hear from the Governor’s office as to when these sports may begin. 

● The Fall Play​  CURTAIN  CALL FOR CLIFFORD​ was taped last week and will be on the Website for all to see. 
● The NHS Variety Show is currently on the Website, you will be able to vote for your favorite up until Jan. 21 
● I was able to see both of these shows in person, they are just Great and Over the Top!!!! 

 

https://forms.gle/Xc9i6ifhWnLJJkEV9
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/AP-Payment-Information-2-1.pdf
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/college-center/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/chaplains-corner/


 
ADMISSIONS: 

● If you missed the TACHS EXAM, you can still apply to Saint Anthony’s High School for the Class of 2025. Go 
to our website for details or email our Admissions Office. 

● Acceptance Letters were sent out by snail mail and email last week. Congratulations to the Class of 2025, 
Welcome to Friar Town! Registrations are going well. 

● Accepted Students Nights are set for this week: Wednesday,1/20,Thursday,1/21 @ 7PM and Saturday 1/23 
@9am and 12noon 

 
DEVELOPMENT/ALUMNI EVENTS: 
We have recently embarked on a $500,000 initiative to raise the necessary funds for our ​INNOVATIVE CENTER​. 
To help or for further information, please contact Mr. Don Corrao, The Director of Development, he can be reached at 
dcorrao@stanthonyshs.org​ or (631) 271-2020 ext. 284. 
 

● Padre Pio Fund: $626,482 
● Capital Campaign ~ Innovation Center: $260,627 
● Friar Nation Fund: $152,359 
● Capital Campaign ~ Our Lady of the Angels Chapel: $25,050 
● Capital Campaign ~ Richie Reichert'70 Athletic Complex: $5,000 

 
● The Dr. Peter Clark Endowed Scholarship Fund was established by the Clark Family. Dr. Clark was revered by his 

students and greatly respected and admired by everyone who knew him. If you would 
like to contribute to the Scholarship Fund kindly contact Mr. Don Corrao, Director of Development at 631-271-2020 
extension 284 or email him at ​dcorrao@stanthonyshs.org​. Please know that we are seeking testimonials about Dr. 
Clark from everyone who supports the Scholarship Fund. 

● Stephanie Mullan '21 is the proud recipient of the Karen McKnight Guerrero '92 Memorial Scholarship for Nursing. 
● Planning meetings continue for the establishment of the new Saint Anthony's Business & Entrepreneurship Center. 

 
GOOD NEWS! 
Justina Greenblatt, one of our seniors has been named the Employee of the Month, for the Commack Ambulance Corps. She 
has been doing just amazing work. 
Kate (Freshmen) and Aidan (Junior) Conway and their family has set up a “Sharing Table” outside their home in Northport to 
assist those in need. People come and take what they need and leave what they can. I t was featured on CBS News and Radio. 
I am so proud of these THREE students and so many more who are making a difference in our local communities here on 
Long Island. 
 
 ​FINAL THOUGHTS: 
January has many Important Holidays and Dates to remember. Yesterday we celebrated the Life and Legacy of Dr. Martin 
Luther King and on Wednesday we will welcome President Joseph Biden and Vice President Kamala Harris. . Each of these 
leaders reminds us of our Duty as Americans to be Unified as a Country and calls us to Excellence in such a challenging time. 
Let us pray for One Another, The Nation, and All Leaders as we begin Anew. 
 
In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 
Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF 
Principal 
brdavid@stanthonyshs.org 
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